
                                                                     

                                 Cruce Lake Homeowners Association 

                                                    P.O. Box 369 

                                              Hoschton, Ga. 30548 

 

ANNUAL MEETING AND ELECTION RESULTS 
This year’s annual meeting and election was a success in spite of our bad weather.  

Thanks to the Gee’s for hosting in their beautiful home.  We did have a quorum so 

the election was valid.  Following is a list of the new board members and also the 

elected officers. 

 

President:  William Gee 

Vice President: Rick Standridge 

Secretary: Connie Hamlet 

Treasurer: Kim Bjork 

Brett Abee: Director and Chair of the ACC committee 

Ansel Garrett: Director and Chair of the Neighborhood committee 

Chris Hamlet: Director and member of ACC 

You may contact any board member. The contact info is on the website 

directory.  You may get the password for the directory from William Gee at 

404 569-8183. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Santa is coming to Cruce Lake!  He will be at the gazebo on Sunday, December 

13th at 3:00 pm.  Bring your cameras and your children, grandchildren, friends, etc.  

We will have refreshments and lots of fun! 

Cruce Lake Ladies Ornament exchange: Monday, December 14th at 7:00pm. This 

event will be held at Pat Erwin’s home (911 Cruce Lake Drive).  Bring a dessert or 

appetizer and a wrapped ornament on which you have spent no more than $10.00. 

Guaranteed laughs! 

2016 HOA Assessment due: March 1st. Please remember to turn your dues in on 

time.  You will receive a letter in early February as a reminder. 

 

Please remember that if you are making any improvements, changes or updates to 

your home you must fill out a form with the ACC.  These forms are available on the 

website or from Brett Abee. 

 


